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Dear Dr. Mustafa:

Thank you for reviewing manuscript # Access-2023-57432 entitled "A Novel Method for Short Data Packet
Demodulation in the Presence of Some Doppler Shifts" for IEEE Access.

On behalf of the Editors of IEEE Access, we appreciate the voluntary contribution that each reviewer gives
to IEEE Access. We thank you for your participation in the online review process and hope that we may
call upon you again to review future manuscripts.

Sincerely,
Dr. Yi Fang

Associate Editor, IEEE Access
fangyi@gdut.edu.cn



